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My name is Ryan Hebert and I am opposed to this bill because it will infringe on 2nd 

ammendment rights of our nations constitution. It will greatly affect 18-20 year old 

hunters especially.  The law in place already prohibits 18-20 to buy a hand gun. 

Moving it to 21 across the board will prevent younger adult people from hunting and 

putting food on the family table. It isn't going to stop a criminal of any age from 

acquiring a gun/rifle. Instead of a new bill restricting gun rights (not a privilege) how 

about you pass a bill to severely punish these criminals? Or pass a bill to get mental 

health help for these people who commit gun crimes. Most gun crime is committed by 

people with a mental health issue. That is fact and not fiction, like the left states. Use 

our tax money to help people who need it instead of squandering tax money for 

restrictions that aren't the root problem. Thank you! 
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